
MINUTES of the 
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

FACULTY SENATE 
COMPENSATION & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
During an online meeting during the last week in January, 2013, the committee received a 
request for travel money from: 

• Tracy Shane, to attend the National Cattlemen's Beef Association Conference in Tampa 
in February. 

 
We approved the request unanimously and submit it to administration for final approval. 
 
Present and voting:  Mike Caruso; Frank Daniels; George Kleeb; Tami Potter; and Thomas 
Reagan.  
 
In addition, the Salary Study Committee has begun to examine two issues: 

• the adjunct rate statewide 
• the administrative salary schedule, which is already tied to a formula 


